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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I am honored to
send my best wishes to the people of Australia and New Zealand this Anzac Day
on April 25, 2018.

On the 103rd anniversary of the Gallipoli Campaign, we remember the selfless
sacrifices made by Australian and New Zealand armed forces on the shores of
the Dardanelles. The heroic actions of brave men and women from our three
nations throughout the Great War protected democracy and freedom around the
world. Our shared dedication to these values continues to inspire people of
all countries.

Our close friendship with Australia and New Zealand remains steadfast, as we
partner around the globe to maintain peace and security and improve
livelihoods. We stand together once again with you all on this Anzac Day to
reflect on the momentous events of 1915 and remember the brave servicemen and
women who paid the ultimate price to secure our freedom. Lest we forget
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